Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2001 3:16 PM

To: Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail)

Cc: DFO David Tyson (E-mazil); Julie Dahl (E-mail)
Subject: CZN IR documents

Peter, please send DFO the requested documents. I will need proof that the documents were delivered to DFO before
March 2, 2001. DFO, 1 will need confirmation that you have received the documents and a list of the documents received.
Once you have reviewed them please give them to the Review Board. | will need them when preparing any written
reasons. [ will return the documents to Peter Campbell.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca



